
Events… 

2nd December—Dress the tree 15:05-16:00—Refreshments and mince pies provided 

We would love you and your child(ren) to make a decoration at home to hang on our  

Christmas Tree.   

10th December—School Christmas Production at 10:00—All welcome  

12th December—Final day of term —School closes at 13:00 

7th January—First day of new term 08:45 
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New beginnings and fond farewells... 

New beginnings 
As my first full week at Mount Pleasant School comes to an end, I already feel a part of the 
Mount Pleasant ‘Family.’ Thank you to everyone for making myself and my children feel so 
welcome. I have enjoyed meeting staff, children, parents and wider community members. 
Over the next few weeks, I look forward to getting to know everyone better and becoming 
increasingly familiar with life at Mount Pleasant.  
 

Opening ceremony success 
It was a proud moment to be part of the Opening Ceremony on Wednesday. How wonderful 
to be able to share our delight in our new school with so many and to thank so many people 
in person. Thank you to those who entertained us and fed us so successfully! 
 

Director of Children and Young People visit 
Mike Cooper had a very enjoyable visit to the Falkland Islands. As well as attending the 
opening ceremony, he looked around our new building and was very impressed. He was able 
to meet staff, children and wider community members. He even joined Y5/6 on their  

battlefield tour of Mount Longdon. 
 

Fond Farewells 
I would like to end my first newsletter by thanking Mr Margerison for the amazing work he 
has undertaken as Head Teacher of Mount Pleasant School since his arrival in Autumn 2015. 
He has led the school through a period of great success and has ensured that the school is 
the beating heart of MPC. 

Whilst many people were involved in the building of the brand new school building, it would 
not have happened so successfully without the tireless drive of Mr Margerison—what a 
wonderful legacy to leave behind! 

I would also like to thank Mrs Margerison for her great work across school. Even during my 
time at school, I am aware of the many roles Mrs Margerison takes on—she will be missed! 

 

On behalf of the school community, I would like to wish Mr and Mrs Margerison and family 
every happiness at SHAPE. 

 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend—Louise Brown 


